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Saturday, April 24: 2010 Household 
Hazardous Waste collection 

8 a.m. to 2 p.m.  

Ashland Inc., 5200 Blazer Memorial 

Parkway 

 

Reduce, reuse and recycle at the 2010 

Household Hazardous Waste (HHW) 

collection – one of only four collections 

in Central Ohio this year. The City of 

Dublin, in conjunction with Ashland 

Inc., will accept household hazardous 

waste. For more information go to 

www.Dublin.oh.us 

Greetings Neighbors!  We’re looking forward to seeing you all out and about now that spring has arrived! 

Just a few reminders as we all start to spend more time enjoying our yards: 

Lawn Maintenance: The City of Dublin requires us to prevent weeds and grass from exceeding six inches. 

So please keep your lawns mowed. Also remember the lawn strip between sidewalks and the curb is also 

your responsibility for mowing. The city encourages grass clippings be left on the lawn to reduce the 

amount of yard waste. For residential yard waste collection, place leaves and grass clippings in 

biodegradable yard waste paper bags or in a trash can designated for yard waste only. Mondays are the day 

for pick up of these bags. 

Green space: Please do not cut down or remove any area around your house that is owned by the City of 

Dublin and is labeled as “green space”. This also includes trees that are in the public right-of-way (the lawn 

strip between sidewalks and the curb) and are owned by the City of Dublin. The City's Forestry Staff is 

responsible for the pruning of these trees and asks that homeowners not do any pruning on their own. Any 

questions on what is or is not green space should be directed to the City of Dublin. 

Exterior Improvements: Please remember that some exterior modifications to your home need to be 

approved by the Design Control Committee. For more information go to our website: 

www.cramerscrossing.org -CCHOA Committee  

Saturday, May 1: Neighborhood Garage Sale   

9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  

If you  are interested in participating in this years garage sale please con-

tact Jennifer Texter by April 26th to purchase a group permit costing $4. 

Or individual permits can be obtained at the Dublin Municipal Building 

5800 Shire Rings Rd. for $5. Signs are included with each permit.  Adver-

tisements will post in the Dublin News and the Northwest Newspapers.  

Directional signs will be posted at both entrances.  

If there are any questions please call  Jennifer Texter at 504-2054 or email 

at jennifer.texter@gmail.com  

Upcoming Neighborhood Events: 

 Garage Sale: May 1  

 Spring Cleanup:  May 8-9  

 7th Annual Summer Picnic:  June 19   

      (rain date June 20) 
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